
 

 

James M. Hill Memorial School 
Enduring Tommie Award 

NOMINATION FORM 
 

Nominations must be emailed to adam.berube@nbed.nb.ca by June 39th, 2022, to be considered 

 

1. Your name as the Nominator:  
 (Not the name of the student being nominated) 

 
2. Homeroom Teacher:   
      (How we will get in touch, if your nomination is short listed) 
 
3. Please explain why your nominee is deserving of the Enduring Tommie Award. 
 (Refer to the criteria as a guide for your explanation and do not put nominees name in the write up) 

  

 
 
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Please use additional sheets if more room is required. 


